Date: 03-21-11

To: Faculty Senate Executive Committee
From: Mary Harden, Academic Requirement Committee Chair

RE: WOU Proposal for General Education Certificate (GCE) Acceptable Credit

Committee:

The Academic Requirement Committee has received a proposal sponsored by David McDonald to accept content credit for examination scores of C or better from the General Education Certificate (GCE) that many English-speaking International students complete for university placement. A proposed table is attached.
The ARC recommends WOU appropriation of this proposal with the exception of the three projected Physics courses (PH 211,PH 212,PH 213). The ARC recommends the GCE credit is allocated to PH 201, PH 202, and PH 203. 
Sincerely,

Mary Harden
